
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

I am delighted to share with you the success of our second year of Vibe awards. A number of ceremonies were  

hosted in school over the past two weeks. Once again, lots of our families came together to celebrate the                    

fantastic achievements of our wonderful children.   

For the past three years, Malvern- in collaboration with Vibe Outdoors UK- have worked together to craft a                      

progressive curriculum aimed at nurturing our students' outdoor skills and pushing their personal boundaries. 

This curriculum offers Malvern pupils the opportunity to develop resilience, grit and determination while                   

mastering outdoor pursuits. By incrementally building on these skills year by year, we are confident that our 

students have the best possible chance to meet the requirements of the Earl of Derby Award. 

During the award ceremony, each student received a certificate and badge in recognition of their                             

achievements at Vibe. Additionally, we had the pleasure of presenting several special awards to celebrate    

students who exemplify the values and attributes we hold dear at Malvern. 

This year, the event was once again supported by fantastic school colleagues and we were delighted to       

welcome distinguished guests to help present the awards.  Our heartfelt gratitude goes out to Matt Wilson, 

Governor at Malvern; Graham Morgan, Leader of Knowsley Council and Governor at Malvern; Colin Dever, 

Swanside Councillor; Anthony Daly, a former pupil and now Operations Manager at Next Energy and Mark 

Bingley, another esteemed former pupil who is now the Principal Regeneration Officer at Knowsley Council. 

Your presence added immense value to the occasion and certainly inspired our students. 

We extend our heartfelt thanks to Mr. and Mrs. Taylor, whose dedication ensured that the setting was                         

befitting of such a special occasion and a special thank you also goes to Miss Byrne, our Lord Derby Award                   

Champion, for her outstanding efforts in preparing and organizing the event. 

Looking ahead, we are excited about the prospect of even more Malvern students celebrating their                     

achievements in the upcoming academic year. Our partnership with Vibe will continue to inspire and motivate 

our pupils to reach new heights, and we can't wait to witness their future successes. 

Kind regards, 

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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SEND Coffee Morning  

On Thursday 12th October, we are hosting a coffee 

morning for parents.  The event will take place in the 

school hall and will be an opportunity for you to meet 

our new SENCO, Miss Murphy.   

As a school we are always looking to improve our 

offer and will be asking parents to share their views 

on how you would like SEND at Malvern to look in the 

future. There will be an interactive aspect to the                                              

session so please bring along a phone or device that 

you can access the internet on.  We look forward to                      

seeing you. 

 

 
 

World Mental Health Day 2023 

On Friday, 13th October, we are inviting all Malvern children to wear something yellow to school to raise                    

awareness for World Mental Health Day 2023. 

We are proud to participate in the #HelloYellow campaign to support the YoungMinds Charity in their mission 

to raise awareness for young people’s mental health. By wearing yellow on this special day, we will be sending 

a powerful message that we stand with young people and believe that they deserve the mental health support 

they need, when they need it, no matter what. 

The theme for this year's #HelloYellow campaign is to ‘stand out and show up for young people's mental 

health.’  Therefore,  are inviting all of our children to dig out their neon socks, custard scarves, banana hats, 

lemon bobbles or any item of yellow clothing or accessories they have. This simple gesture can make a big                    

difference in spreading awareness and supporting the well-being of our young people. 

We look forward to seeing the school community to embrace the colour yellow on Friday, 13th October and 

make a positive impact on young people's mental health. Together, we can stand out and show up for a                       

brighter, healthier future. 

Parking  

We fully appreciate that parking around school can be 

very difficult at times. However, if you need to drive 

to school, please be considerate of local residents and 

their driveway access. We have a walk to school    

challenge and would love to see even more families 

walking to school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unite 

Sports Person  

of  the Week... 



 

Attendance League Standings  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

POSITION TEAM  PLAYED WON DRAW Points 

1 3CW 2 2 0 10 

2 6JH 2 2 0 8 

3 3AP 2 2 0 6 

4 1IP 2 2 0 6 

5 1CF 2 1 0 5 

6 RZW 2 1 1 5 

7 4JB 2 1 1 5 

8 2JOB 2 1 0 3 

9 5AC 2 1 0 3 

10 5OB 2 0 0 2 

11 6ND 2 0 0 2 

12 2CB 2 0 0 0 

13 RRG 2 0 0 0 

14 4NM 2 0 0 0 

Attendee of the Week 

We were very pleased to  award Lewis for the brilliant 

effort he has shown coming in to school. Lewis has had a 

brilliant attitude towards starting his Year 3 journey and we 

are really proud of how hard he is working every day at 

Malvern. This is a great example to others and we are very 

proud of Lewis. Well done! 

Weekly  School  

Attendance  

96.7% 

Overall School  

Attendance  

97.3% 


